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March 1, 1945. 

Mr. William C. Hansen, 
915 Ocean View, 
Monrovia,California. 
Dear Mi4, Hansen: 

This is to thank you for your letter of 
February ¿2 in regard to my suggestions for a 
special wartime capital gains tax designed to 
curb speculation in homes, farms, stocks, etc* 

I appreciate having your comments and 
your encouragement• 

Sincerely yours, 

M. S. Sccles, 
Chairman* 

ET:b 
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